

# **CAMHSPbR Pilot Project**

CAMHS Payment by Results Pilot Project Update

December 2012, Update no. 3

## DATA SUBMISSION FOR THE PBR PILOT

All service and data leads should now have received a copy of the briefing note to accompany the CYP IAPT version 2 data specification. The briefing note lists all the essential data items required to be collected and submitted for the PbR project. The CYP IAPT dataset and the file output specification provide the required detail about each of these data items. The file output specification explains exactly how the data should be exported from services' patient records system.

All sites will need to be uploading data electronically by the April submission dates (1st-15th April 2013).

#### DATA AND SERVICE LEAD EVENTS- FEBRUARY AND MARCH 2013

London: Tuesday 26th February
Leeds: Tuesday 5th March

We are planning two events to take place in February and March 2013 in London and Leeds, for service and data leads involved in the pilot project. These will be opportunities to get together, share ideas, and

problem solve around ensuring that IT systems are up and running. Both events will be all day events (exact timings TBC) with lunch provided. Each pilot site will be allocated two places (one service and one data lead) at one of the events. Please contact us to sign up and ensure you can attend at your preferred location. The venues for both events will be confirmed soon.

#### WEBSITE LAUNCH- MONDAY 17TH DECEMBER

www.pbrcamhs.org

The website for the PbR Pilot project will be launched on Monday 17th December. The website will be continually updated as we progress through the pilot project. Please use this website as your first point of reference for information about the pilot project.

### MESSAGE FROM PAT HOWLEY, COMMISSIONER (Pbr Project Team)

If any commissioners would like to join a Commissioners Circulation List in order to share information/debate about CAMHS PbR then please contact Pat.howley@elc.nhs. uk. We are hoping to get as

much commissioner input into the Project as possible and are planning to hold a commissioner's workshop to have initial discussions about the key issues for developing effective CAMHS PbR from a commissioner's perspective. We all want to drive up the performance of CAMHS and improve outcomes for children and young people who receive CAMHS and as the financial picture gets more challenging we will need to ensure the most effective use of CAMHS resources. This is an opportunity to optimise the effectiveness of CAMHS and ensure that we get the best possible results as we implement CAMHS PbR in the future.

## **KEEPING IN TOUCH**WITH EACH OTHER

You can now sign up to CORCtalk, a mailing list used by CORC members but available to all sites taking part in the PbR pilot. This will allow you to send an email directly to all members of the mailing list. Please visit the CORCtalk sign up page to register: http://www.corc.uk.net/mailman/listinfo/corctalk corc.uk.net

Get in contact with the CAMHS PbR Central Team e pbrcamhs@annafreud.org t 020 7443 2218 w www.pbrcamhs.org Please note the PbR Central team's office will be closed from Friday 21st December 2012 to Wednesday 2nd January 2013 inclusive